
PO Box 749 
WA 

 
 

13th December 1999 
 
 
Productivity Commission  
Architect Enquiry  
LB2, Collins Street East  
MELBOURNE VIC 8003 
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am, 
 
 
RE: DEREGULATION OF THE ARCHITECT IURAL PROFESSION 
 
 
I am a Registered Architect (No 1570) in Western Australia and, during the past 21 years I have been 
registered in both Victoria and the Northern Territory. 
 
 
I strongly support the view of the Architects Board of Western Australia in that it is of paramount 
importance that the registration of Architects is retained and that the most appropriate model is a 
Uniform Act across Australia administed by local Stale and Territory Boards. 
 
 
I believe it is in the community's best interest that they can have the confidence and protection that 
accrues from having the title of "Architect" protected under legislation. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
(signature) 
 
 
Neil R. Kenworthy 
 


